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Date of submission: Sunday, 26 July 2015 

Submission: I wish it to be noted that I have received approaches from members of the public from the Gunning area of Upper 
Lachlan Shire and the Bywong area of Palerang Shire indicating that, should their Shires be amalgamated with Goulburn and 
Queanbeyan respectively, they would prefer a boundary adjustment that places their localities in Yass Valley Shire. 
Could you please take this information into consideration in future deliberations. 
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